
 

 

 New connections with interesting friends and       

acquaintances, sharing similar interests 

 Mad art skills and creative confidence 

 A camera full of breathtaking Northwest scenery 

 Immersion in Bellingham Culture, from bay to quaint 

town, to mountain vistas, to islands. 

 Your very own original artwork, created by you  and 

embodying the spirit of your adventure with us — 

delivered to your home. (Priceless) 

RETURN HOME INSPIRED AND RENEWED  

The art of living well 

Every human being is innately creative, and 

our artist-led workshops offer a nurturing, non

-judgmental experience, perfect for the first-

time painter and all levels between. Part 

educational workshop and part local culture 

and outdoor adventure, we combine creative 

expression and play in a supportive, communal 

experience.  Limited to groups of just 8 

adventurers at a time, step into a world of 

aesthetic pleasure and leave the hectic day-to-

day grind behind. 

LET YOUR PASSIONS RUN WILD 

ART WORKSHOP ADVENTURES 

FUSING ART AND CULTURE WITH THE GREAT OUTDOORS 

call us at : 360.306.0878 

to learn more email : info@creativelifeadventuresnw.com 

studio/mailing address: 1893 Kelly Rd, Bellingham, WA 98226 

visit us at: www.creativelifeadventuresnw.com 

VACATION BEYOND ORDINARY 
FUSING ART AND CULTURE 

WITH THE GREAT OUTDOORS 

In a harried world, people expect more from their 

time away - they want their experiences to 

connect on a deeper, more personal level. They 

want to be touched by the places they visit and 

connected to interesting people they meet, 

actively participating in local culture and 

community. We offer an authentic Northwest 

experience for the creative traveler, seeking the 

extraordinary. 
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An Inspired  

Adventure Experience 

EXPLORE  AND EXPRESS 

Indulge Your Senses with Fabulous Waterfront Hotel Accommodations  

Create your own one-of-a-kind original painting 
during your  3-Day Workshop, guided by  Pacific 
Northwest fine art painter, Yvette Neumann. More 
than just a painting workshop, the varied days of 
your adventure experience are designed to foster 
creativity, connection, joy and wonder, inspiring the 
artist within you. Combining the pleasures of 
discovery and learning, with high quality sensory 
encounters, our year round art workshop adventures 
combine different aspects of local culture and 
outdoor activities, depending on the season. Please 
visit www.creativelifeadventuresnw.com for specific 
details about customized offerings.  

A FULL SERVICE ENCOUNTER 

Savor Intimate Mealtimes 

Explore San Juan Island 

Shop Historic Fairhaven Sail Bellingham Bay  

Tour Local Wineries Visit Artisan Studios 

Your Workshop Environment 

Delight in Private Wine Tastings 

Explore Artist Point at Mt. Baker 

Express Yourself 

Take in Local Culture 

Visit the Stunning Lightcatcher Museum  

 
Each 6 Night/7 Day Adventure includes a 3 -Day 
Artist-led workshop, art materials required for 
creating your masterpiece, lodging, transportation,  
adventure activities, and most meals. Healthy 
snacks and beverages provided on workshop days, 
Happy Hour socializing and lively conversation too. 
Good old fashioned fun to amuse and delight, relax 
and leave the heavy lifting to us.  


